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I am writing to urge that sufficient staff time and County resources are allocated to ensure proper 
compliance, regulation and enforcement of the Ranch Marketing and Winery ordinances. 

A substantial investment of staff time and community investment has already been made to revise the 
current ordinances. It would be a shame to write rules which cannot be adequately enforced. 

Thank you. 
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